
From: Fugere, Raymond G.
Sent: 4/10/2014 10:00:03 AM
To: I Redacted ~I(ET) (70=PG&E/OLJ=Corpomtc/cn=Recipicnts/cn=|Redac |)
Cc: Allen, Meredith (/Q=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=MEAe); [Redacte

(/0=PG&E/OU=C orporate/cn=Recipients/cn=|Red I)Redacted

Bee:
Subject: Followup

Eric:

The last meet we meet you mentioned time that you would like to have a meeting with my 
northern staff to explain what the role of Jay’s group is and the how it operates. I believe that 
this would be a good meeting so that all my staff understands the processes on the PG&E side. 
My entire northern California section is current free the following weeks:

April 21 -25

May 19-23

April 22 - 24, currently are the best days for me. Let me know if those dates work for you and 
others at PG&E.
Sincerely,

Raymond G. Fugere, P.E.

Program & Project Supervisor

Safety and Enforcement Division

320 W. 4th Street, Suite 500

Los Angeles, CA 90013

Office (213) 576-7015

SB GT&S 0276953


